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Hello, 

The website that can be used to submit comments to the Board is having technical difficulties.
I hope my comments will reach them through this avenue instead.

I am writing because I think it is essential that the Board supports the "Advanced Clean
Trucks” rule that mandates 30 percent of heavy-duty trucks sold to be electric, zero-emission
vehicles by 2033. In addition to reducing greenhouse gas emissions and improving air quality
and public health in vulnerable communities, adoption of the rule will incentivize and
accelerate battery development that will boost EV adoption across the nation and the world.

Thank you for you attention to this matter,

Gabriella Nightingale
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